
 
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 31– 17th May 2019 
 
Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
Sports News  

• Last Thursday our girls team played in a tournament at Stratford School. The girls enjoyed 
taking part, played well and did not lose a match.  Our team finished 4th out of 9 teams.  

• Over recent weeks, all classes have had the opportunity to take part in a Tennis session 
delivered by Bidford Tennis Club.  It has been a good opportunity for children to develop their 
ball skills and see what activities are available to them in the village community.  

 
KS2 SATs – Well done to all our Year 6 children who have taken their SATs this week.  They have all 
worked really hard to do their best.  As a reward for all their effort the children enjoyed a non-
curriculum day including exploring Forest School and made ‘Smores’ on the fire.   
 
Warm Weather - Now that the weather is warmer, please apply ‘one application’ sun cream before 
school and ensure your child brings a named sun hat and a water bottle.  Do not send sun cream into 
school with your child.  
 
Registration Certificates – Your child’s registration certificate has been sent home this week showing 
attendance up to the end of the Spring Term. Children are expected to achieve at least 96% so well 
done to those children who have reached this target.  
 
Clubs Update  

• Football Club for Year 5 & 6  and Fielding Games for Year 3 & 4 will finish on Thurs 23rd May 
• Frisbee for Years 4 – 6 will start on Thurs 6th June. Places are limited and your child must have a 

form completed by their parent before attending the club.  Forms are available in the office. 
 
Dates for your Diary: 
• There will be a  Teacher Training Day on Fri 24th May. 
• Sports Day will be on TUESDAY 25th JUNE (KS2 in the morning and Rec & KS1 in the afternoon).  The 

reserve date for bad weather remains Mon 1st July.   
• Parents Evenings to discuss the end of year reports will be held on Weds 10th and Thurs 11th July. 
• The Year 6 Pantomime will be on Tues 16th July at 2pm. 
• The Year 6 Leavers Service will be held on Fri 19th July at 9.30am 
 
Book of the Week – Children in Miss Poulton’s class have been reading ‘Lost and Found’ by Oliver 
Jeffers.  After a litte boy finds a penguin on his doorstep he decides it must be lost and tries to return 
him. No one seems to be missing a penguin so he decides to take the penguin home himself, and they 
set out in his row boat on a journey to the South Pole………… 
 
 
 
Mr A Simms 
 



The latest from Bidford School Association… 
 

Our Summer Fayre is fast approaching! 
It will be on Friday 12th July from 6pm. 

 

Are you able to help run a stall? Or could you 
help during the day for us to set up? 

All help is much appreciated! Please let the 
office or one of us know if you can. 

 

We will start collecting items for the tombola 
after half term. 

 
 

ICE CREAM THURSDAY!! 
 

The sunny weather looks set to stay next week 
so after school on Thursday we will be selling 

ice lollies marking the end of term! 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Follow us on Facebook – Bidford School BSA 

The core BSA Committee: 
Glenda, Milly, Katie and Sue 

 

      Glenda Vassie - Vice-Chair 
      Milly Deguara – Secretary 
      Sue Woodward – Treasurer 
      Katie Ballard - Communications 

 


